
 
For Immediate Release:                                           

Date:        September 16, 2024 
Contact:  Joe Rubino 
Phone:     307-777-5365 
Email:     Joe.Rubino1@wyo.gov 

 

Secretary of State’s Statement Concerning Suspicious Mail Received 
by Secretary of State’s Office 

 

CHEYENNE, WY – On September 16th, the Wyoming Secretary of State’s Office received 
a white substance in the mail. The office immediately contacted law enforcement, and was 
evacuated. The office has notified county election officials advising them to be aware of suspicious 
mail and to use extra precaution. Law enforcement is currently evaluating and investigating the 
incident. 

“We take this very seriously,” Secretary of State Chuck Gray stated. “We will continue to 
work with law enforcement in monitoring this situation.” 
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